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Gerard, Jennie

From: Niccolo De Luca <ndeluca@townsendpa.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2014 4:31 PM

To: Gerard, Jennie

Cc: Ferran, Elias; Llamas, Pelayo

Subject: RE: AB 2310

Thanks Jennie. Richard Ilgen and I chatted this afternoon. I just need the reso to move on it which Richard said 
he will send asap. Will keep you posted.  
ND 
 

From: Gerard, Jennie [mailto:JGerard@oaklandnet.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2014 4:14 PM 

To: Niccolo De Luca 

Cc: Ferran, Elias; Llamas, Pelayo 
Subject: RE: AB 2310 

 

ND:  

 

Did I fail to let you know that OCA was promoting this? I recall asking OCA to get into contact with you about 

it.  

 

Elias Ferran is the attorney who requested Council support (238.6522). On the Council floor last night, he 

introduced language to be inserted into his resolution. I’ve asked him to include it in his original resolution and 

send it to me ASAP to send to you. I’ll get it to you as soon as I can. 

 
Jennie Gerard, Chief of Staff 
Oakland City Council President Patricia Kernighan 
District 2 Councilmember 
510.238.7023 (direct) 
510.238.7002 (District Office) 
 
In the office Monday - Thursday 

 

From: Niccolo De Luca [mailto:ndeluca@townsendpa.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2014 4:05 PM 
To: Everhart, Maisha; Gerard, Jennie 

Subject: AB 2310 

 

I just heard about this from your City Attorney’s office. I will be acting on it since Council took action on it. 
There will be some annoyed folks but let me see what I can do 
 
Niccolo De Luca 

Director of Northern California 

Townsend Public Affairs, Inc. 

300 Frank Ogawa Plaza, Suite 204, Oakland, CA 94610 
O: 510-835-9050 M: 510-681-7306  
ndeluca@townsendpa.com 
www.townsendpa.com 
 
 


